
Dear Arts & Ents. Club & Society Chairs,  

As you may know Felix has recently introduced a new “What’s On” section, which displays 
events and activities from CS&Ps as well as outside events, such as comedy nights, etc. We 
believe that our format will be much easier to read (and less crowded) than the Union’s 
“What’s On” calendar online and will possibly be more readily available to your target 
audience (i.e. they won’t have to search for it).  

If you do have events that you would like to be added to the calendar (i.e. performances, 
displays, exhibitions, meetings, new members events, etc.) for free, please send an email 
to whatson.felix@imperial.ac.uk. 

Good luck for the year ahead, 

Joseph Letts 
Felix Editor-in-Chief 
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